
September 3, 2024 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Aeby Sarah R. 1515 Vandenbroek Rd.  Lot 47 Little Chute 

Chase Jesse A. 1225 E. Amelia St. Appleton 

Dudek Elizabeth M. 925 Northwood Dr. Seymour 

Hansen Derek L. 714 Meadow Ln. Kaukauna 

Jansen Amanda L. 621 Kaukauna St. Kaukauna 

 
 
 


